
From:   

Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 1:34 PM 
To: DPH-DL - DoN Program 

Subject: Lawrence Memorial building plans 

 

Please delay approval of the Lawrence Memorial Hospital Surgical Center until the 
numerous  concerns of the neighborhood are met.  We still have many concerns regarding off 
site parking, traffic concerns etc, 
 
When the Lawrence Memorial calls a meeting in August when they know many neighbors are 
away, we know they are not serious about our concerns.  If they were not trying to railroad us, 
they would have had their meeting in September when all neighbors could participate.  This is 
the MO of the hospials past construction plans----have an August meeting and say you 
included the neighbors. 
 
Please allow us the opportunity to get more information from them before approving their 
plans. 
 
Thanks you, 
 
Fran Kirwan    
 




